
District 2 Area 64 Business Meeting January 2021 

 

District 2 held business meeting via ZOOM on January 17, 2021.  Members 

present were Gretchen S DCM, Nadine B Alt DCM, Diane H Secretary and Ryan H 

Seekers group GSR. The meeting opened at 7:04 p.m. with Serenity Prayer.   

Secretary report: minutes from December meeting emailed to District 2 

representatives.  Motion to accept minutes was accepted. 

Technology report: submitted via email.  Copy of renewal invoice was included in 

email.  The cost for this year for website is $240.33 which was an increase of 

$52.00.  Previous year was an introductory price.  Part of this year increase is 

addition of private registration of second domain name aatricitiestn.com for 

$9.99.  Motion to accept report was accepted. 

Treasurer report: We currently do not have treasurer.  Balances of $2037.00 in 

checking, prudent reserve of $900.00.  District received contribution of $165.00 

from First Things First group.  Grasshopper is paid up.  Motion made and second 

to reimburse Toni B. $240.33 for website.  Motion carried. 

No other committee reports presented. 

Group reports: Central group is going well.  They will be going to keypad system 

for REBOS building. Report given by Nadine B.  

Seekers group still meeting via ZOOM on Tuesday night, password is 12steps.  

Report by Ryan H. 

First Things First: meetings are being held via ZOOM with exception of Tuesday 

morning at 7:00 a.m.  In person meeting observes mask wearing and social 

distancing.  Report given by Gretchen S. 

No other group reports presented. 

Old Business 

Craig F has asked to step down as committee chair for Treatment facilities.  Has 

put a person forward to fill position.  A quorum is needed to vote on this.   

New Business 



The next area assembly will be in 3 months.  Hopefully an in person assembly will 

be held this year.  More information to come.  

On March 13, 2021 Sean will host a preconference presentation via Zoom. 

District 2 board will hopefully be able to resume in person district meetings soon.  

Not sure when regular meeting place will be available.  Board members will need 

input on where to meet.   

Next District 2 business meeting set for February 21, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Diane H. District 2 secretary. 


